
 

Science Fair Welcome Letter 

To Students & Families 

 
Dear Students & Families, 
 
Thank you for your interest in the Science Fair! We hope that, with your 
enthusiastic encouragement, your student will participate in the fair by 
preparing a project. This will be an exciting experience for your Sea Star! 
 
Grown-up support and assistance is essential to your child's success. A 
general rule of thumb to go by is: 

• 4th and 5th graders should be doing almost the entire science project 
by themselves. 
• 2nd and 3rd graders should be able to de many parts. 
• Tk/K and 1st graders will need help for most of the project. 
 

We are confident the following benefits will result from your child's 
participation in the Science Fairs: 

* Reinforcement of grade level science, literacy and math skills 
* Fostering curiosity, awareness, and creativity 
* Increased scientific knowledge 
* Learning research techniques 
* Growth in ability to work independently 
* Having fun with science! 

As last year, we will continue to award grade level Awards of Excellence, 
selected by our teaching staff. In addition, if there is a project(s) that 
demonstrates an original and innovative approach/concept, it will be 
recognized with a Da Vinci Award. 

 
See you at the Science Fair! 
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